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Protégé Program

SAMPLE REJECTION LETTER
(Insert name of recipient)

(Insert address of recipient)

Dear Ms. (Insert name of recipient),

Thank you for your application for participation in (insert municipality)’s Protégé program.  

The response for this program was truly outstanding.  We received a large number of applications, and we were impressed with your qualifications and achievements.  Your credentials make you an ideal candidate, but due to the limited number of spaces available for this campaign, I regret that we are unable to offer you an opportunity at this time.  Your enthusiasm and interest in academia, work, and community life is commendable.  Keep up the good work and the courage to make change happen.

In recognition of the high calibre of you and the other young women interested in the program, we will be extending invitations to all applicants to our group learning sessions.  This opportunity will allow you to network and meet councillors and learn more about the functioning of our municipal government.  If you are interested in attending these sessions, please indicate this to (insert contact) at (insert email).

We appreciate your interest in increasing women's participation in municipal government and hope that you apply to the program in future years. 

Regards, 
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